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Weight Room &  
Athletic Training Room 
Renovation Fundraising  
FCHS Athletic Boosters are fundraising to support the new 

weight room and athletic training facility. Help us reach our goal 
with a tax-deductible donation using the QR code below.  

 

The Falls Church High School renovation project include updates to our 
indoor athletic facilities, specifically building a brand new weight room 

and athletic training facility. We are very excited for these new & 
upgraded athletic facilities, which are expected  

to be completed mid-2026. 
 

The Fairfax County Public Schools’ (FCPS’) renovation budget only covers minimal 
equipment and supplies for the weight room and athletic training facility.  

All FCHS athletic programs and physical education classes will 
benefit from the weight room renovations. We have initiated a 

fundraising campaign to supplement the money needed to fund the weight 
room project. If enough funding is raised, we also hope to support the 
athletic training facility’s need for additional equipment and supplies  

Please consider donating.   Donations are tax deductible.   
 


